PASTELLE POA aka THE OAKS AT HOBE SOUND
c/o First Service Residential
543 NW Lake Whitney Place, Suite 101/102
Port St. Lucie, Florida 34986
Office: (772) 323-2004 • Fax: (772) 878-1519
FIRST NOTICE OF RECONVENED ANNUAL MEETING OF MEMBERS

AND ELECTION OF DIRECTORS

January 29, 2016 
The Pastelle Board of Director elected to reconvene the Annual Meeting of the Members of the Pastelle POA aka The Oaks at Hobe Sound due to not reaching a quorum at the first meeting. The Reconvened Annual Meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 16, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Bethel Lutheran Church, located at 7905 SE Federal Highway, Hobe Sound, Florida, 33455.
There were six intents to run for the board submitted for six available seats, therefore there is no election. The board members are seated.
ELECTION OF DIRECTORS
§720.306(9), F.S. (HB 7119)


Nominations from the floor are not required if the election process allows candidates to be nominated in advance of the meeting.
We are still looking for approval for the changes to the Association Documents, By-Laws and Articles of Incorporation. These were previously mailed to all owners with written consent forms we asked to be returned. We need a majority of owners to approve the changes. A total of 160 approvals are needed. The Board will be discussing what changes were made to the documents and for what reasons during the Annual Meeting. This is a great opportunity to clarify the changes and answer any questions you may have pertaining to the changes.
Please mark your calendar and plan to attend the Annual Meeting to participate in any Association business which may be brought before the meeting. If you cannot attend the meeting, PLEASE RETURN THE ATTACHED PROXY AND WRITTEN CONSENT FORM to count as your attendance, so we can obtain the required quorum and conduct the meeting. This is a members meeting and your opportunity to voice your opinions, meet other owners, the current board members and management staff. We will supply pizza, sodas and water for you to enjoy. Thank you for your participation.  We hope to see you there!
Sincerely,

Dawn Atwood
Dawn Atwood, LCAM
For and on behalf of the Board of Directors
